
Quin Clooney Maghera Parish Notes 
                              Most Holy body & Blood of Jesus -3rd June2018 

Daily Mass: Quin: Mon –Thurs:  9.15 Fri. 7pm 

Pray & Play: June 10th Team three: Fiona McMahon, Sinead McGeehan & Liz  Canny 

Offertory Donations:  Three Churches €1,017.   Also from Ennis/Doora/Barefield €428. Teller Quin 27th May : Moira Scanlan & 
Josephine Hassett 

Priests Summer Collection: will be taken up next weekend June 9/10. It is the yellow coloured envelope in your box. Thank you 
to all who subscribed to the sacristans and church cleaning last weekend. 

Eucharistic Ministers & Readers: are still needed for Clooney Church. If you are interested in either of these ministries please 
leave your name and contact details into Clooney Sacristy. 

Data Protection: Priests, Parish Secretaries, or any parish volunteers who create lists of people either for financial or liturgical 
reasons are invited to attend a day training on Monday June 18th in the Inn at Dromoland from 10am-3pm. A light lunch will be 
served. Please indicate to Fr. Tom if you are attending for catering purposes. 

Irish Wheelchair Association: Will be holding their Church gate collection next weekend June 9/10th. 

NURSES FOR LOURDES : The Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes needs nurses to help with the Sick during this years  pilgrim-
age from June 26th till july 1st. Retired or Active nurses are equally welcome and will help give the sick a memorable experience. If 
you would like to volunteer please contact Michael on 086 381 3677. 

Scoil Na Mainistreach Parents Association: Thank you for all the support in the recent clothing collection & Church gate col-
lection at Quin & Clooney churches. A total of  €968 was raised. 

Save the day Quin/Clooney/Maghera Senior Citiziens summer outing will take place on Thursday June 14th details will be advised 
later. Contact Fionnuala  087 626 1681 or Kay 087 219 6141. 
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Eucharistic Adoration Quin Church,  

next Thursday and every Thursday, 

Vigil observed 9.30am to 5.30pm.  

Why not drop in for a few minutes? 
  

  
Fr. Tom O’Gorman - Parish Administrator 087-2 285355  

065 6840715    Parish Secretary,  065 6825612   
www.quinclooneymagheraparish.ie              

parishqcm@gmail.com               Broadcasting on FM 107.9 mhz 

Masses                                               Anniversaries 
Sat  June 2nd  

(Clooney) 

7.00pm  Paddy O’Sullivan Clooney 

Sun June 3rd (Quin)  11am EXAM MASS 

Fri. June 8th (Quin) 11am Paddy Manning Keevagh 1st Anniv. 

Sat . June 9th (Clooney) 7.00Pm Valetine Clune Churchview Clooney 

Sun June 10th ( Quin) 11am Fr. M.J.  Neylon 
Mark Slattery Moyreisk 

   



World Meeting of Families : Registration and Ticketing: At the moment the ticket for the Festival of Families  in Croke Park on Sat-
urday night and the closing Mass in Phoenix Park on Sunday afternoon are not available on general release until consultations with 
relevant statutory agencies on capacity, transport, security, safety and other issues are completed. When these tickets become 
available they will be free. In other words there is no change to the status on general release of tickets. Those asking about tickets 
should be reminded that they can avail now of their free ticket for the festival of Families on Saturday night Mass on Sunday, if 
they book for one day at the WMOF2018 Pastoral Congress from Wednesday through Friday. Registrations have increased again 
now over 18,000 people have registered for the pastoral congress in the RDS. There will be somewhere between 10,000– 12,000 
international visitors to the WMOF2018. Volunteering: WMOF2018 are celebrating the milestone of the 2,500th volunteer are 
required around the events in August. Here is the link for everything  to do with registration and volunteering:                                 
https://www.worldmeeting2018.ie   Here is recent video interview on volunteering  that is featuring on iCatholic.ie https://
www.icatholic.ie/wmof2018-volnteer-now/ 

Exam Tree: As the days of examinations are approaching you are invited to write the name of any student sitting exams on the 
label provided and hang on the tree in Quin Church. All students will be remembered daily at Mass. 

First Holy Communion Celebrations. Congratulation to the children who celebrated First holy Communion on Saturday 26th May 
2018: Emily Burton, James Canny, Robyn Clancy, Conor Clune, Scott Coneely, Aoife Croke, Aideen Daffy,  Eli Deegan, Lily Dinan, 
Sean Downey, Aoibheann Finneran, Marcas Fitzpatrick, Molly Gardiner, Conor Haran, Kevin Haran, Sarah Hartigan, Issac Hassett, 
Eva Kelly, Lucy Madigan, Cian Maxted, Ellen McCarty, Mary Kate McCarthy, Jack McDonnell, Ronan McMahon, Conor Molloy, 
Senan Molloy, Eva Moloney, James Moloney, Cian Moore, John Moyles, Shane O’Brien, Abby O’Dwyer, Caoimhne O’Gorman, Dar-
ragh O’Gorman, Thomas O’Loughlin, Eve O’Mahony, Ben O’Reilly, Karl Rittweger, Liam Soowamber, Maxime De Sousa, Ethan 
Sweeney, Finn Timmons and Cillian Tully. Many thanks to all the children and teachers who participated in  making this wonderful 
First Holy Communion Day. We would like to express our sincere thanks to the teachers Ms McCormack ,Mr Clohessy & Fr Tom for 
all the work that went into making this day a very special one indeed. 

Quin Taekwondo Split the Pot: Total Pot € 168. Congratulation to this week winner Ester Brady who wins €84. Best of luck for next 
week. Envelopes for spilt the pot  can be found in local shops & Pub. Just fill in your name, number, enclosed €2 and you could be 

next week’s winner. 

The Quin/Clooney Community games committee  would like to thank all those who contributed to the church gate collection. All 
Fund raised help support the Annual running costs of local community games. We would like to congratulate the local 14 boys and 
girls who represented our parish at the Aldi community games may festival held at the University of Limerick. Well done to all par-
ticipants we are extremely proud of your achievements. 

Lotto Results: Lotto drawn no’s: 2-9-17-31.No Winner Co Board draw ticket: Paula Walsh, Maigh Dara, John Vaughan Australia € 40 winner:  
Pauline Clune, Quin Gardens, Owen Mcdonagh, Barefield Tommy Considine, Creevagh Stables. Next weeks draw in Monk’s Well. Jackpot: € 
12,350. 

                                                                               Diocesan Notes                                                  

Gathering for Returned Volunteers & Lay/Religious Missionaries Have you ever volunteered overseas or worked as a missionary 
in Africa, Asia or South America?  Would you like to meet up with like-minded people? Join us for our 2nd Gathering which takes 
place on Thurs 7th June at 8pm at Bishop Fintan Monahan’s House, Westbourne, Cusack Rd, Ennis, Co Clare. For more info 
email  tomashalloran@gmail.com  or jim.farrell@amri.ie or phone 083 8422468 

Irish Wheelchair Association will be holding their church gate collection on Saturday 9th & Sunday 10th June 2018. Your support 
would be gratefully appreciated. 

 Clare Archaeological and Historical Society  Summer Outings 2018 Sunday 10th June A visit to Ennis Friary Tour of Ennis Friary 
showing the recent restoration and the historical and archaeological features. Time permitting there will be a short walk close to 
friary to view jostle stones and elusive survey marks that have survived. Group admission is €4. Meet at Ennis Friary at 2.00 p.m. 
Any queries please contact Frances at fogorman51@gmail.com Tel 0872262259  

Services for Deaf and Hard of Hearing People  Our next clinic will be Wednesday 6th June, 2018, from 10:00am to 1:00pm. in Ty-
one Health Centre, Nenagh, Co. Tipperary. This is a free service where you can acquire information regarding hearing loss, guide-
lines for good communication, information on equipment for your home to help you hear the doorbell, phone, smoke alarm and 
television.  We also provide information on Irish Sign Language, Tinnitus and Lip-reading.  Come in and have a chat, no need for an 
appointment. HSE hearing aid tubing can be changed and batteries for all hearing aids can be purchased for €2 for a packet of 
6. We do not service, fit or issue hearing aids at our clinic. Family members and local agencies are welcome to seek advice. If you 
require more information please contact the resource office: DeafHear.ie Mid-West, Pery Street, Limerick.  Tel: 061 467 494 Fax: 
061 467 497 Text: 087 6839754 Email: limerick@deafhear.ie  Web: www.deafhear.ie 
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